Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
The Board of Massage Therapy hereby gives notice:

of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance and Waiver, filed by Katherine Stine on June 21, 2022. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was published in Vol. 48, No. 124, of the June 27, 2022, Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner did not cite a rule. The Board considered the request at a duly-noticed public gotomeeting/telephonic meeting on August 31, 2022. The Board found that the request does not meet the criteria for a Petition for Variance and Waiver, as stated in Rule 28-104.002, Florida Administrative Code. The Board’s Order, filed on February 22, 2024, dismissed the petition.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Stephanie Webster, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, (850) 245-4162, or by electronic mail – stephanie.webster@flhealth.gov.
